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Kenneth D. Thomas 2 NOV 2 5 1932

of cocaine is a serious matter which undermines the special trust
and confidence placed in you as a licensed operator. This
violatior is classified us a Severity Level III violation in
accordance with the "“General Statement of Pclicy and Procedure
for NRC Enforcement Actions," 10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C, because
the use of cocaine by licensed operators is a significant
regulatory concern. Because your license has expired, you are
not required to respond to the Notice of Viclation at this time

. Should you contest the Notice
of Violation, a response is required within 30 days of the date
of this letter addressing the specific basis for disputing the
violation. This response should be sent to the Regional
Administrator, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region III,
799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137.

The purpose of this letter is to make clear to you the

consequences of your apparent violation of NRC requirements

governing fitness for duty as a licensed operator, in accordance
| with 10 CFR Part 55. 1f the Iowa Electric Light and Power Company
had not requested that your license be terminated, the NRC would
have considered taking action to suspend your license for three
years. If you reapply for an operating license, you will need to
satisfy not only the requirements of 10 CFR 55.21, including
resolution of drug dependence issues, and 10 CFR 55.31, but also
those of 10 CFR 2.201, by addressing the reasons for the
violation and the actions you have taken to prevent recurrence in
order to ensure your ability and willingness to carry out the
special trust and confidence placed in you as a licensed operator
and to abide by all fitness~for-duty and other license
requirements and conditions.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of
Practice," Part 2, Title 10 Code of Federal Regulations
enforcement actions are placed in the NRC Public Document Room
(PDR). A copy of this letter without its enclosures and with
your address removed will be placed in the PDR unless you provide
a sufficient basis to withdraw this vioclation within 30 days
specified above for a response to this Notice of Violation.
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Should you have any questions concerning this action, please
contact Geoffrey; C. Wright of my staff. Mr. Wright can be
contacted at either the address listed above or telephone number
(708) 790-5695.

Sincerely,

A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator
Enclosures: As stated
cc w/o0 enclosures:
L. Liu, Chairman of the Board
and Chief Executive Officer
D. Wilson, Plant
Superintendent-Nuclear
S, L. Swails, Training
Department
J. Lieberman, Director
Office of Enforcement (3)
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